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Half Shell Oyster House Trussville Takes Home Three Awards from Trussville Tribune Reader’s Choice 

Awards 

 

(TRUSSVILLE, ALA.) - Half Shell Oyster House opened in Trussville on Wednesday, Aug. 12 of this year. 

Trussville Tribune Reader’s voted the restaurant as best overall restaurant, best seafood restaurant, and best date 

night restaurant.  

 

 “Thank you so much to the community of Trussville. Since we’ve been here in August we have felt nothing but 

support and love. I can’t wait to see the future of Trussville and to share in the growth of this community,” says 

Half Shell Oyster House Trussville General Manager, Erin Middleton. 

 

Half Shell Oyster House is open seven days a week Monday-Thursday from 11 a.m. – 10 p.m. and Friday and 

Saturday 11 a.m. – 11 p.m., Sunday 11 a.m. – 9 p.m. Happy hour is daily from 3-6 p.m. and includes $2 off all 

glasses of wine, liquor, and draft beer, $2.50 domestic bottled beer, and $3.50 premium bottled beer. Half Shell 

Oyster House Trussville is located at 218 Main Street and can be reached at (205) 598-5009. Half Shell Oyster 

House Lakeview is located at 616 29th Street South and can be reached at (205) 882-8080. The restaurant will 

be closed on Friday, Dec. 25 so staff can spend the holiday with their family.  

 

For more information and to see what we are doing in the community please visit our website at 

www.halfshelloysterhouse.com and like and follow us on Facebook and Instagram.  

 

About Half Shell Oyster House 

The Half Shell Oyster House was conceptualized in 2008 by company president Bob Taylor, and was later 

completed with partners Rob Heffner, Kevin Fish and Brian Raspberry. The first location opened in the historic 

Kremer building in downtown Gulfport, Miss. in 2009. Since then the company has blossomed into 14 locations 

across Louisiana, Mississippi, and Alabama. Half Shell Oyster House has grown into a locally owned and 

operated, vertically integrated company, Gulf Coast Restaurant Group (GCRG).  

 

CONTACT: Kelsey Griffin, Director of Marketing, Gulf Coast Restaurant Group, kelsey.griffin@gcrginc.com  
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